From: Hope, Obote

Sent: 04 October 2018 08:56

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2018/1872/NEW.

Attachments: IMG_1236.jpg; IMG_1237.jpg; Planning permission for 9-11 built scheme.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

Please log as an objection.

Thanks,

Obote Hope Planning Officer 020 79742555

From: Sally Llewellyn

Sent: 03 October 2018 16:08

Subject: Re: 2018/1872/NEW. - Objection

Dear Obote,

As the summer turns firmly to Autumn I am reminded that I have yet to hear back to my emails and objections to the building on 9-11 Mansfield Road?

The owners show no sign of planting the planters as agreed in the planning application. They have held impromptu parties which have been both noisy and gone into the early hours. Causing loss of sleep and a general disturbance for those of us who reside in Oak Village as the sound ricocheted around our back gardens.

Will you be enforcing the planning permission and will there be adjustments to the building, which has not adhered to the approved plans in anyway shape or form? Or does Camden cease to care?

Please let me know where Camden are at with this development?

Regards Sally

Sally Llewellyn

From: Sally Llewellyn

Date: Wednesday, 6 June 2018 at 12:41

To:

Subject: Re: 2018/1872/NEW. - Objection

Dear Obote

A roof terrace has now appeared on the top floor, this was never in the plans and is quite overwhelming when people are on it?

I have attached photo's taken from my garden of the workman/terrace.

Regards Sally

Sally Llewellyn



You can $\underline{\text{sign up}}$ to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Sally Llewellyr

Sent: 21 May 2018 09:12

Subject: Re: 2018/1872/NEW. - Objection

Dear Mr Gentet,

Re: 2018/1872/NEW

I would like to make a formal complaint about the over development of the site on Mansfield Road. It towers over the buildings either side of it, approximately 1/2 metres higher then the planning permission applied for, so is not in keeping with the sky line. The building can be seen from Grafton Road as it dwarfs the surrounding buildings. With the Greek columns at the front, it can hardly claim to be in keeping with the houses that surround it, unless we are all getting Greek columns this year?

It also directly overlooks my back garden, along with others in Oak Village. Despite roof terraces not being permitted on the planning application, they have built the flats with roof terraces.

This weekend someone was standing on the 'roof terrace' leaning over looking directly into my garden where my daughters were sunbathing/relaxing in the garden. The proximity of the roof terrace is such that when we locked eyes I tentatively waved at the man and he waved back. It felt like he was in my garden with us, but he was an uninvited stranger.

I have been objecting to this build, which flaunts the planning procedures, for months. I have watched them wantonly over develop the site, with the confidence of developers who know exactly what they are doing, which is building for profit and then moving on they have no regard for the residents whose lives they have now blighted.

I hope Camden will uphold the original plans and insist that they make good of the 'permission' granted. Or we sanction their corrupt conduct and allow them to thwart the system that was established to stop this type of behaviour.

Yours sincerely,

Sally Llewellyn

Sally Llewellyn

















